
June 4, 1959

Mr. fi. V. Kerrigan, Secretary
The Institution of Mining and Metallurgy
44 Portland Place
London, V. 1, England

Dear Mr. Kerrigan:

Please convey my great appreciation of the action of 
your Board in excluding annual subscription after.the fifty year 
membership.

I have been extremely proud to be a member of your or­
ganisation for which I have the greatest admiration.

I do not know whether a technical Organization would 
ever care to add to its library a small voluae that speaks of 
thé personal side of life which after all Is an important part 
of living. I, therefore, take great pleasure in sending you 
the book MOTHER AMD CHILD which tells its own story,

I plan to visit your country this fall and shall look 
forward to meeting you.

Sincerely yours,

John y. N. Dorr

JVND/aw

P. Si The book is being sent under separate cover


